
Where flowers bloom, so does hope. - Lady Bird Johnson 

 

Creating Beautiful Flower Pots and Hanging Baskets 

 

Do you want to add some color and texture to your 

garden but need some inspiration?   Join us for our June 

Garden Club meeting featuring Kelsey Curtis and Kelly 

Bergquist, who are part of the Green Team at Green 

Thumb Nursery in San Marcos. 

Kelsey and Kelly will be doing a live demonstration - 

planting both a bowl and a hanging basket with a mix of 

annuals and perennials.  They will discuss factors such as 

scale, color, and contrasting textures that are important when designing a container garden.  And, 

the completed containers will be part of the monthly raffle for our audience.  Join us for a fun 

and educational meeting. 

Event Details: Wednesday June 11, Abravanel Hall, social time: 9:30 am and the meeting 

starts at 10 am. 

Join the Garden Club for just $10 per year - sign up at any meeting.  Be sure to stop by the Share 

Table for gardening treasures.  We look forward to seeing you! 
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